
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b: 27.1.20 

Hook: Superheroes 
We are part of a team of superhero detectives. 

We will be completing our superhero training and 

solving any problems that come our way…. 
 

Phonics  

 
Miss McIntyre (Year 1 and 2) - 

Sound families  

 

Miss Allan - Split digraphs  

 

Mr Allen - Suffixes 

Maths 
In KS1 we will be exploring 

subtraction. In year 1 we will 

be using our knowledge and 

understanding of number 

bonds to solve missing number 

problems. In year 2 we will be 

learning new strategies to 

solve missing number problems. 

English 
In KS1 we will be writing our very own 

comics. We will be focusing our comics 

on the adventures of ‘Traction man’. 

In year 1 we will continue to focus 

specifically on exclamation sentences, 

and when to use an exclamation mark. 

In year 2 we will be continuing to 

explore subordinating and 

coordinating conjunctions.  

Theme 
In History, the children will be learning about Edith Cavell 

and they will discuss whether they think she is a superhero 

or a super villain. They will learn about her impact in our 

local area as well as any international achievements.  

In RE, the children will continue learning about how Jews 

remember Shabbat. They will make artefacts used in 

Shabbat. 

In Music, the children will continue to learn the song 'I 

Wanna Play in a Band'. They will play music games based on 

the song. 

 

Spellings 
The children will be sent home 

with new spellings this week. 

We encourage the children to 

practice their spellings in the 

front of their spelling books. 

The children will be completing 

their spelling challenge on 

either Thursday or Friday. 

Maths Homework 

Please can the children 

have a go at completing 

the following activities: 

 

Year 1 – page 11 

 

Year 2 – page 8 

PE Kits 

 
Please make sure 

your child has their 

PE kit in school. PE 

will take place on a 

Tuesday in Tabby 

McTat and 

Stickman and 

Wednesday in Zog. 

We will be exploring the theme of Peace in collective worship this term. 

Pillow Cases 
We will be making superhero 

capes as part of our design 

technology topic. The 

children will need to bring in 

an old pillowcase or a piece of 

material to make their cape 

in school. 

Keeping children safe 
In line with our Mill Lane Site and to ensure the safety of our 

children, we would like to remind parents that school drop off 

and pick up is from the playground. Teachers will not be allowing 

parents into the school building with the exception of Friday 

reading. Parents who have a prior arranged appointment need to 

sign in at the school office. The school day starts at 8.55am 

and the gates are closed at 9am. Please ensure that you have 

dropped your child and vacated the playground by this time. 

Any children arriving after this time will need to sign in at the 

school office. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 


